
 

Service: SUNDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2022 (LIVE STREAM at 10:30 AM) 
  

Minister: Rev. Mikal Schomburg 
  

Anthem: 
"AS JABEZ PRAYED" BY LLOYD LARSON 
ST. PAUL’S CHOIR AND CHOIRMASTER IAN MADGE 

  

Scripture:   

Genesis 32:22–31  
Psalm 121 
2 Timothy 3:14–4:5  
Luke 18:1–8  

  

Hymns:  
LORD PREPARE ME TO BE A SANCTUARY 
#496 THY WORD IS A LAMP UNTO MY FEET 
#109 ALL EARTH IS WAITING  

  

Greeters:       Tracy Rodrigues 
  

A.V. Booth:   Ian Macaulay and Linda McDougall 
 

Reader:          Deb Melnyk 
   
Tellers:           Sue Summers and Keith Main 
 

Ushers:          Gord Summers and Bill Terry 

Elevator:               Des Donovan 
 

Sunday School:    Jan Stinson and  
                                Linda Shaw 
 

Youth:                    Gavin & Susan Sendrowski 
 

Coffee:                   Youngmi Kang, Emily Sun, William 
                                & David Han, and Kai Herkimer 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

TAKACS 
 

The sincere sympathy of St. Paul’s is extended to Julia  
and family with the passing of Gazel “Gus” Takacs on  
October 7, 2022.                                            
Ferris Funeral Home 

 

 
  

SIMCOE FAIR TRADE SALE 2022:  AT ST. PAUL’s 

In-person Sale Saturday, November 5 from 9 AM to 4 PM  

Online orders at www.villagescobourg.ca for pick up  

at St. Paul’s on November 5th. 

Fair Trade handicrafts and food from 35 countries. 

For more information, contact Gord at 519-427-4907  

or email at simcoefairtrade@gmail.com  

 

 
  

St. Paul’s Youth Group:  Donations Needed 

In January the Youth will be doing an outreach event, “Community Warm Up”, and will be in 

need of the following USED items:  mittens, toques and scarves.  If you are able to donate, 

please contact Wendy Noll. 
 

 
  

THE MISSION COMMITTEE IS HOLDING A SILENT AUCTION TO RAISE  
FUNDS FOR PWS&D.  HANDMADE BLANKETS ARE AVAILABLE 

IN THE LIBRARY.  BIDDING RUNS FROM OCTOBER 23 TO NOVEMBER 6. 
  

 
  

THISTLE CLUB:  DATE CHANGE 
 

Please note that the monthly Thistle Club meetings will be held at 1:30 PM 

on the SECOND MONDAY of each month (excluding July and August). 
 

https://www.ferrisfuneral.com/obituary/gazel-gus-takacs
http://www.villagescobourg.ca/
mailto:simcoefairtrade@gmail.com


  
NEW - BIBLE STUDY!! - HEBREWS!!! 

Join: Rachelle Van Ryssen   

Wednesdays from 1:00 PM to 2:30 PM 

Starting October 19th - November 23rd 
 

 
 

FAMILY POTLUCK AND GAMES NIGHT 
 

October 28 from 5:30 PM to ??? 
Please see the sign-up sheet on the Library Bulletin Board. 

  
 
 

PHOTO DAYS 
 

First Sunday in November and December 
10:00 AM to 10:25 AM in the Youth Room 

For new folks and anyone who would like to update their photo  
from the 2017 Directory.  Please let the office know if you are 

planning to stop by so that the Youth will be ready for you! 
 

 
 

BLESS FEST 

SPOTLIGHTING LOCAL TALENT: 
WRITERS / ARTISTS / MUSICIANS   

ST. PAUL’S PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
IS HOSTING A MONTHLY ‘BLESS 
FEST,’ TO HELP CONNECT LOCAL 

TALENT TO THE WIDER 
COMMUNITY IN NORFOLK COUNTY! 

 
JOIN US ON THE FIRST MONDAY OF 

THE MONTH 7:00 – 8:00 PM 
 

 
 

NOVEMBER’S SPOTLIGHT: 
 

Join us as we celebrate  
local Musician 

 

KHRISTIEN VAN RYSSEN  
 

November 7, 2022 
From 7:00 – 8:00 PM 

 

 
 
 

KIRKIN’ O’ THE TARTAN:  Sunday, November 6, 2022 
 

We need your help – in the decorating of the sanctuary for the Kirkin’ O’ the Tartan. 
We would like to display your family or favorite tartans.   

Please include your name/your clan/tartan, pinned to your material.   
Items should be dropped off to the church office  

no later than Thursday, November 3. See you at the Kirkin’! 
 
 
 

 
CHECK THIS OUT!!! 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21 FROM 7 TO 9 PM 
FOR YOUTH GRADE 6 TO 12 

For more information,  
please contact 

Wendy Noll at 519-426-1845  
or wnoll@stpaulssimcoe.com 

 

 
 

PRAYER BOX:  IN WELCOME FOYER, JUST OUTSIDE OF THE OFFICES 
 
FOR THE A.S.A.P. PRAYER GROUP:  PLEASE NOTE YOUR PRAYER REQUESTS AND 
DROP INTO THE “GOD BOX”.  THE A.S.A.P. PRAYER GROUP WILL INCLUDE YOUR  
REQUEST IN THEIR PRAYER MEETINGS. 

 

mailto:wnoll@stpaulssimcoe.com


 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 

 
Best wishes to Deborah M., 

Ian M., Randy H. and Pat B.!!! 
 

Please note that the office shares birthday/anniversary information that they have on file. 
 

If you would like, you may contact the office to update 
your information and/or provide direction regarding authorization for posting. 

 

 

REMINDERS and UPDATES 

 

ARTICLES FOR THE NEXT NEWS ‘N VIEWS ARE DUE IN TO THE OFFICE BY NOVEMBER 20.  Thanks! 

 
 

FINANCE AND STEWARDSHIP NEWS 
 

Thanks everyone.  The good news for our general envelope donations for the Current Fund is that 
they are about $9,000 above the 2021 figure.  The Current Fund pays our daily operations 

for salaries, utilities, repairs; the regular stuff.  The bad news is 
that we are still in a deficit for the year and too close to running short of cash. 

Please keep this area in mind until the end of the year. 
 

 
 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 
  
Thank you to all who donated to our Thanksgiving Food Drive 2022. 
The food items were delivered by the Mission Committee 
on Tuesday, October 11 to Quetzal Family Homes. 
Your generous and thoughtful support is much needed and appreciated!  

 
  

LUNCH BUNCH 
 

Thank you to all who signed up for the resumption of our 

Lunch Bunch group.  Plans are underway for a 

December 6th outing (Lunch Bunch is the first Tuesday of the month).   

Looking forward to fellowship and food at the Erie Beach.  Details to follow. 
  
 

 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

The office will be ordering 2023 offering envelopes by the end of the month.   
     If you are currently not using envelopes and would  

             like a set, please contact the church office.  
  

If you would like any changes to your envelope status, please advise. 
 

If you are currently on PAR, and do not require a set of  
10 extra envelopes, please let the office know.  Thank you. 

 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 
REGULAR CHILDREN IN WORSHIP AND YOUTH SUNDAY SCHOOL  

IS BACK FOR THE FALL SESSION.  SEE YOU THERE!  BRING A FRIEND! 
 



 
PRINTED EMAIL CONTENT 
 
If you would like a copy of the weekly information, printed copies will be available at the church. 

These will be on the glass-topped sideboard in the seating area of the Welcome Lobby (over by the 

couches). A few copies will be upstairs, on the Library info table and also with the Ushers. Please feel  

free to pick one up before or after the service. 

 

 
COFFEE HOUR  
 
Please consider signing up to help one Sunday.   

The sign-up sheet is on the Library information table. 

 

 
A/V TEAM:  WOULD YOU LIKE TO VOLUNTEER? 

 
If you would like to join in with the service on Sunday, the A/V team is looking for you!  

Please contact Linda at 426-3212 or the church office for more information. Thanks! 
 
 

THE CURRENT ISSUE OF THE PCC “CONNECTIONS” NEWSPAPER IS  
AVAILABLE ON THE LIBRARY TABLE AND IN THE WELCOME LOBBY. 

CLICK FOR THE LINK TO THE DIGITAL EDITION 
 

 

             E-TRANSFERS 
 

St. Paul’s can receive donations and 
offerings via e-transfer. 

E-transfers will use the email, 
stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com. 

To ensure your offerings are directed as you wish, i.e., to 
Current fund or other, please include this specific 

information when making the e-transfer. 

PRE-AUTHORIZED REMITTANCE 
 

Remember that our PAR Program is available 
to help make your offering more convenient. 
If you would like more information about PAR, 

or to enroll in this pre-authorized 
monthly giving plan, please contact the church 

office for assistance. Thanks. 

 

IN OUR COMMUNITY 

 
 

CLASICAL PIANO RECITAL:  Bryn Blackwood 
St. James United Church, Simcoe 

Saturday, October 23, 2022 at 3 PM 
Free will offering. Reception to follow. 

 
 

 
Steve Bell Solo Concert 
West Highland Church 1605 Garth Street, Hamilton, ON 
Saturday, October 29, 2022 at 7 PM 
Steve is a premier musician and storyteller. Several folks from St. Paul’s  
can attest to his superb ability to connect spirit to spirit with each person 
in the audience. The cost is $21. Ian and Linda Shaw are going (if you wish 
know more) or go online at https://stevebell.com/events/  
 

 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

 
REGULAR OFFICE HOURS:  MONDAY TO THURSDAY, 9 AM TO 4 PM 

 
Outside of office hours, please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 Questions or comments, please call 519-426-1845 or email stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com .  
To unsubscribe, please click here.  

  
 

 

https://presbyterian.ca/magazines/pc_Issue23_Fall2022/PC_Fall2022.html
mailto:stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com
https://stevebell.com/events/
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